Janice Rockwood-Berry

From: Eric <eric.milot@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 3:45 PM

To: Budget Comment

Subject: Budget Meeting May 5, 2020 Comment

| was listening to the meeting live streamed last night and noticed talks on the transfer station. | feel that we
can really cut the hours of operation on that to one or maybe two Saturdays a month or really minimize hours
to 1 weekday and 1 weekend day per month. Everyone seems to be using Willimantic Waste for their weekly
trash pickup and doesn't see a need to use the transfer station at all. | haven't been there in years, probably 8
or so year if | were to guess in our 10 years of living in Killingly. | was talking with another town member and
they said they have never been in the 14 years they've lived in the town.

The budget for the transfer station should be taken before KPRD. We all know how much KPRD brings to our
community. | sent an e-mail earlier in regards to the KPRD budget and how much they don't need ANY CUTS
AT ALL, so | won't get into that.

Just wanted to share my feedback on cutting the dump budget would make way more sense than cutting
anything from KPRD.

Regards,

Eric Milot

16 Laurel Drive
Dayville, CT 06241



